
  



 

Year 2 Learning Letter 

Spring Half Term 1 

 ‘The Giraffes of Whispering Wood’, is the first 

book in the Night Zookeeper series and 

introduces the reader to the magic of the zoo 

and the animals that live behind its gates. 

Along with some friendly creatures, the main 

character, Will, sets off to help protect the 

inhabitants of the zoo against the evil Lord of 

Nulth and his army of robotic spiders. A tale of 

bravery and friendship that leaves you 

searching for the next book in the series.  

Book Recommendation 

Welcome back after the Christmas holiday. The 

children have been full of excitement over the 

past few days, and it has been lovely to hear about 

gifts they have received, places they have been 

and family they have seen. It certainly sounds like 

it has been a busy Christmas holiday. Everyone 

who works in Year 2 would also just like to say a 

big thank you for all the well wishes, cards, and 

gifts we received for Christmas.  

Last half term we were busy designing and 

creating our coin purses. The children learnt a new 

skill and persevered when this was a little difficult 

to begin with. Here are a few of the different 

colour choices that were designed.  

 

Location, location, location 

A journey from Keyworth to Japan 

 This half term we be learning all about the world in 

which we live. We will be comparing life in Keyworth 

with that of Tokyo, Japan and learning all about the 

continents and oceans. A catchy song to help us 

remember them all will also be learnt so watch out for 

that being performed at home. On the reverse of this 

letter is our detailed curriculum plan, but here is a 

quick snapshot of our learning.  

Letter writing Addition and 

Subtraction 

Past tense 

Money 

Where in the world would 

you like to travel? 

Living things and 

their habitats 

Origami  

Monet  

Word processing 

Making sandwiches  

Gymnastics  

Japan on the map 

Changes in 

living memory 

Shape 

Judaism  

Multi-skills 
 Questions and 

statements  

Homework and spellings will resume this half term, 

coming home on a Friday and due back in by the 

following Wednesday please. Spelling tests will 

continue to take place on a Friday.  

Outdoor PE  

One of our PE lessons each week will take place 

outdoors. A reminder that children can wear 

jogging bottoms or sport leggings for our outdoor 

PE lessons, as well as a jumper with no hood.  

Comprehension  

Information  


